
[Type here] 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week..... 

We have been un-muddling sentences to make 

sure they make sense. We have been focusing 

again on how a sentence must have a capital 

letter and full stop.  

We have been practising our capital letters and 

have focused on the tricky capitals – B, D, R, Q, 

P, and K. It might help to look at these letters 

again at home and try matching them with their 

lower case partners. 

In Maths we have been finding different ways 

to make 10. We have looked at what +, - and = 

mean. We have started adding and subtracting 

using practical equipment. Some children have 

been recording their sums in number sentences.  
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Next Week.... 

We will begin to look at instructions. 

Over the week we will be following 

some healthy recipes and looking at 

what good instructions need to have. 

In Maths we will be using our addition 

and subtraction skills to present and 

read block graphs. 

Reminder:  

This Sunday is the Harvest service at 

St Christopher’s. The service will 

begin at 9:30am. It would be great to 

see you there. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Isaac, Matthew, 

Sienna, Shae, Florence, Elissa and Kayla,  

Talk Topic  

If possible, go for a walk 

and see how many signs 

of Autumn you can find. 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Thomas for un-muddling sentences. 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Shae for going the Extra Mile in 

Maths. 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Thankfulness– 

Florence 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  

 

http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892

